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Rizal Announces Resignation of Director 

 

July 23, 2019- Vancouver, British Columbia: Rizal Resources Corporation (TSXV: RZL) (“Rizal” or 
the “Company”) Rizal would like to announce that effective today, 22 July 2019, Paul Hogan has resigned 
from the board of the Company. 

The board would like to thank Paul for his effort and service over the past two years. 

 

 

On Behalf of the Board, 

Neil Grimes 
Chairman 

 

For further information please visit our website at www.rizalresources.com 
Email us at info@rizalresources.com 
Phone: +1 604 283 6110 
Fax: +1 604 608 5442 

 

Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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